
Meet Kaitlyn! Kaitlyn is one of our All Star Certified Veterinary

Technicians! Kaitlyn joined the team in February of 2024, when she

decided she would like to work at a private practice closer to home.

Kaitlyn attended the Vet Tech Institute in Pittsburgh, PA, where she

graduated in 2017, then went on to become a Certified Veterinary

Technician in March of 2018. While Kaitlyn loves working in the

veterinary field, she is currently working on her education in “human

medicine” at the Reading School of Health Sciences, Medical Imaging

Program- with a special interest in Ultrasound. Kaitlyn plans on

graduating from the program in April of 2026, and in the future hopes

to combine her educational experience and perform ultrasounds on

animals.

In Kaitlyn’s spare time she enjoys reading, doing puzzles, playing video

games, spending time with her family and friends, and her significant

other. She also enjoys going on hikes with her dad, and spending lots

of quality “cat time” with her furry family members, 8 year old Fawkes,

and 7 year old siblings, Piff & Patty!
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